October 25, 1940,

Mr. Carl H. inderson

Pan-Americon Airways, Inc.,

106 west Sixth Street, .
Los /ngeles, Oalif,

Dear Mr, Andersons

Your letter of the Zlst, recelved,
enclosing a photograph made at the Pan_imerican dinnsr
in Pasadena prior to our departure for New .ealand,
for whleh please accept my thanks. also, please accept
my thanks for the clipping which accompanied the
picture and letter. It was nice of you to remembsr me.

We had a grand trip. The only regret
I have is that time would not permit my making the
trip to Australis with Somny Vhitney, Peul Patterson
and others. From all indications they had a great trip.

Thanking you and with best wishes,
ian

Sineerely,
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